Leigh & Bransford Neighbourhood Development Plan         Steering Group


Draft Minutes of Meeting 28th Oct 2013

Present:
Pete King, Dave Deeley,   Mal Cooke, Julia Sly, Jon Gamble, Hillary Thompson, Graham Jones

Apologies:
Stephen Seymour, June Mason, Bruce Tasker

Agenda:

1. Apologies 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting

3. Finalise Questionnaire

4. Questionnaire Circulation, Collection, Collation

5. Public Meeting

6. NDP Parish Budget

7. NDP MHDC Funding

8. Liaison with Alfrick and Welland

9. Review of Group Membership (Numbers, Officers, Contact Details)

10. Future Venue

11. Sphere Contributions

12. AOB

13. Next Meeting

1. There were three apologies recorded. Hillary read out an email from Stephen Seymour informing the group of his resignation of the Steering Group. Following this Pete review the group numbers to confirm we are still compliant and asked if we wished to continue with the NDP all agreed that we should carry on.

2. Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.

3. Pete King suggested that the questionnaire was now finalised and raised the idea of a separate questionnaire for businesses. Following discussion it was decided that the current version was adequate for everyone.

4. Due to the onset of the Christmas period it was thought best to leave distribution until the New Year. Personal delivery and collection was the favoured option to ensure the highest return rate. We need to confirm the quantity required and costs. Dave Deeley will investigate costing with printers.

5. We need to consider how, when and where to hold a public meeting/event to refresh awareness of the NDP. Also, to comply with legislation, steering group meetings will need to be held in public and venues were discussed. The Memorial Hall was the best location. Jon Gamble suggested contact with booking secretary to check on what night the Hall was available.

6. The Parish Council has asked for a budget of cost to the financial year end and for the overall cost of the Plan. It was agreed that the only cost to year end was the printing of the questionnaire and cost of future venues.

7. Pete King is to contact MHDC to clarify how funding can be obtained.

8. We have had contact from Africk and Welland NDP groups regarding liaison. Pete King will contact both.

9. See item 1 re Group membership review. When Funding is sourced we will need a Treasurer, Mal Cooke was elected. Pete King noted that we will need to publish names and contact details for group members.

10. See item 5

11. Pete apologised that he had missed Sphere contributions and said he would check on copy deadlines for future issues. Any help with content would be much appreciated.

12. There were no other points of discussion.

13. Next meeting set for 12th Nov 2013 19:30 @ Old Stocks

Chairman…………………………………………………..

Date………………………………..
